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Mr. Williams then signed for receipt of the check. Mrs. Cox thanked the Commission and Mr.
Williams for their help in attempting to get this situation resolved and then departed.

Mr. Williams was asked to have further discussion regarding employment practices of Adair
County. He was given a copy of the December 16, 2014 Judgment from Special Judge Gary
Oxenhandler regarding the “Six Employment Positions™ of the Juvenile Office/Juvenile Court.
He was asked for additional information concerning the position of Court Services Administrator
from Judge Steele. Mr. Williams said he would discuss the matter with Judge Steele.

Mr. Williams thanked everyone for their input in today’s meeting and asked for guidance as he
proceeded with this new position.

The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on April 14, 2015.
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